
Advisory Committee on Indian Education
for the overall purpose of securing a shared responsibility and partnership for tribal entities 
and Indian parents in the attainment of quality education for their children and to ensure 
their maximum participation and active involvement in the planning and development of 
educational goals, policies, curricula and standards beneficial to native students and their 
successful completion of mandated educational requirements.



Changes to the IEAC Bylaws
In March 2021, the Nevada Indian Commission’s Deputy Attorney General suggested changes to our 
bylaws so that quorum could be more easily met. It was suggested that we take the proposed 
changes to the Nevada Indian Commission for approval.



Month Correspondence Meetings Outcome 

March 2021 The Nevada Indian Commission’s Deputy Attorney General suggested changes to 
our bylaws so that quorum could be more easily met. She also suggested that we 
take the proposed changes to the Nevada Indian Commission for approval.

After the quorum change, the Indian Education 
Advisory Committee (IEAC) would begin to work 
on the IEAC Bylaws.

April 2021 A working group was established to work on the bylaws. The document was shared 
for review and the Committee would meet later to discuss possible changes.

The IEAC made sure that they got their members' 
paperwork into Sari Nichols for processing. Voting 
members 9 & 5 quorum. Also non-voting members 
paperwork submitted. 

July 2021 The Nevada Indian Commission’s Board of Commissioners had previously 
requested that the IEAC go through its bylaws line by line in order to clarify its 
mission, revise membership qualifications, expand its offices, and update 
ambiguous language.

The Committee used google docs to make 
suggestions to the Bylaws document.

Examples of other bylaws were shared with the 
Committee to decide how to move forward to make 
changes to the Bylaws. 

August 2021 The committee agreed the bylaws that look more like part of a strategic plan rather 
than a part of a set of bylaws

The group agreed that the Wisconsin document 
was easier to read and looked “cleaner”. 

The group decided to move the Mission Statement
and Purpose to the strategic plan.

September This meeting is the fourth in a series of work sessions to work on this project. 
Before this meeting, each member of the committee was asked to review and 
make remarks/suggested changes to the bylaws using Google Docs. The mark-ups 
were collected and used as material for this work session

The group agreed that the first three article’s 
proposed changes were ready for the Nevada 
Indian Commissioners approval.
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